Oregon State Legislature I am asking for your support for Oregon bill 3173.

This year, the Glide Wildflower Show is having its 60™ anniversary. One of the things that has
helped it become the largest wildflower show in the Pacific northwest is the consistently and
accuracy of our plant identifications. It is this reputation that has help makes us who we are.

We attribute a big part of our IDs stems from how closely the Glide Wildflower Show and the
OregonFlora have worked together for the past few years. We consider the OF to be the
undisputed authority on native plants in Oregon.

I support the bill HB 3173 currently before the Oregon legislature.

This project needs to be one that only good for the entire state will come from supporting this bill.
It has become even more important to since the wildfire pattern is becoming more prevalent in our
world today.

Oregon need your support more than ever for this bill. Please give it your support.

Dianne Muscarello



